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3rd May 2024 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
As I write, I am hoping the warmer weather we are currently experiencing will last over the Bank Holiday 
weekend – I think we are due some Vitamin D after such a wet winter and spring. 
 
May and June will be busy months in school, with some events you may wish to attend. In addition to the 
events listed below, there will be school trips, in-school events and visitors to school which will be Year 
group specific – please make sure to regularly check your child’s Seesaw and Google Classroom account for 
updates. 
 
The following are the key events coming up in school: 
 

• Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday (school closed) 

• Thursday 9th May – Spring Concert (10:00am and 7:00pm). There are still some tickets available for 
the morning show but the evening show is sold out 

• Monday 27th May – Bank Holiday (school closed) 

• Thursday 30th May – P1 Induction Day (for those pupils starting school in August 2024). All current 
P1 pupils will finish school at 10:45am 

• Monday 3rd June (9:30am) – Foundation Stage Sports Day (P1 & P2). Parents are invited to attend 
with admittance to the sports area via Gate D 

• Tuesday 4th June – Key Stage 1 & 2 Sports Day: P3 & P4 (9:30am); P5 & P6 (11:15am); P7 (1:45pm). 
Parents are invited to attend with admittance to the sports area via Gate D 

• Friday 7th June – Cash for Clobber 

• Thursday & Friday 13th & 14th June – Staff Development Days (school closed for all pupils) 

• Tuesday 25th June - P7 Leavers’ Assembly (P1-P6 pupils will leave school between 11:40am and 
12:10pm). This will be the final school day for our Year 7 pupils 

• Friday 28th June – school will finish for the summer with a half day. 
 

If you have any queries about these events, please do not hesitate to telephone the school office.  
 
Exact times of closure for some of the events in late June will be shared nearer the time once they are 
confirmed in school. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 

H Bentley 
H M Bentley 
Principal 


